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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSMakeItCount Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2016-17 school year is #HCSMakeItCount and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a HCS student & staff member and a member of the Hardin County community at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSMakeItCount Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a special meeting on March 23, 2017, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSMakeItCount Award for March 2017:

· Hannah Lowman, a North Hardin High School senior, is dedicated to the success of her school and her fellow students. The author of the note nominating Hannah for this award says that “Hannah Lowman is an outstanding student athlete.  She excels in both areas because of tireless dedication.  Hannah does everything for our school community and is present at every school event.”  The author continues to say, “While I am proud of her for all these things, I am most proud of Hannah for giving of herself to the students of North Middle School.  Hannah is an outstanding peer tutor for the teachers of North Middle. Hannah helps teach, but also caries herself to a true high standard for others to follow.  She is someone that North Hardin High School will truly miss. Ralph Waldo Emerson stated, “Do not go where a path may lead, go instead where there is no path and leave a trail." Hannah Lowman has blazed her trail for many to follow. 
· Angela Isaacs, a third grade teacher at G.C. Burkhead Elementary School, nourishes a room full of third graders during the school day by delivering high quality instruction.  However, she delivers a more tangible form of nourishment in the evening to members of our community.  Mrs. Isaacs has delivered warm meals to the clients of Warm Blessings for on Thursday nights for approximately five years.  Warm Blessings provides meals to hungry people with a vision to offer emergency shelter to people in crisis.  The goal is to serve patrons with dignity and compassion.  Warm Blessings serves more than 1,500 meals a month.  Mrs. Isaacs and her colleagues deliver meals on Mondays and Thursdays to seniors who are not able to make it to the Warm Blessings location.  
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